
Welcome Guests! 
 

We want to get to know you better. Please fill out a  
     communication card and drop it in an offering plate as   
     it passes. You can get one from an usher or in the  
     pocket of the chair in front of you.   
We love children and youth. We have trained, screened  
     workers available to care for babies and toddlers.  
We want to pray for you. The communication card can 
be used for prayer requests. Also, call 360-683-2114 or 

Thank You For Joining Us Today! Bible Study 

January 6, 2019 

Our Mission: 
Helping People Find Life in Jesus 

           
"Live in the Light"         

 

1 Thessalonians 5:1-11       
 

 

A note from our Bible Study Director..... 
 

Has God called you? Yes, He calls you to receive life 
through Jesus Christ as your Savior and Lord. In addition, 
whether you attend alone or with family or friends, God calls 
you to a life of discipleship. We offer small group educational 
programs from nursery age to adult during the hour before 
worship. While the Christian Education brochure has class 
information, check the bulletin and website for special  
seminars offered as short-term classes during the year. 
 

Providing a safe and caring environment for families is of 
great importance to us at First Baptist. For parents with  
pre-kindergarten children, nursery care is provided during 
both Sunday morning hours. In addition we have age  
appropriate classes for kindergarten through adult. Speak to 
one of the Ushers to view the facilities and to register your 
child. A Christian Education brochure is also available which 
provides a complete list of classes, teachers and times. 
 

We encourage everyone to participate in the Sunday  
morning worship service. In addition, we provide an age  
appropriate worship experience for children through 5th 
grade. These young people are dismissed to Children's 
Church after opening worship. 
 

Have a question?  
Call Dave Nishinaka, Director, at 310-748-0567 
 

 

Giving and Attendance 

Average Attendance 
December, 2018 

 

 Worship Service ------ 65 
 Bible Study ------------ 37 
 Youth ------------------- 2 
 College Prep ----------- 25 
 Hispanic Church ----- 5 

This Week’s Calendar 

Today:    
  9:15 am  Congregación        
                     Hispana 
  9:15 am  Bible Study 
10:45 am  Worship Service    
  6:00 pm  Evening Worship 

 
 

Monday: 
  7:00 am  Prayer 
  8:00 am  Walk Aerobics 
   
  
 

Tuesday:   
  7:00 am  Prayer 
10:00 am  Visitation/Lunch 
  6:00 pm  High School  

Wednesday:   
  7:00 am  Prayer 
  8:00 am  Walk Aerobics 
11:15 & 12:15  Youth Lunch 
  6:00 pm  Prayer Service 
  7:00 pm  Praise Team 
   
 

Thursday:  
  7:00 am  Prayer 
  1:00 pm   
         Ladies' Bible Study 
  
 

 Friday:   
  7:00 am  Prayer 
  8:00 am  Walk Aerobics 
  
  

First Baptist Church of Sequim 
1323 Sequim Dungeness Way 

Sequim, WA  98382 
360-683-2114 

 

 

Giving 
  

 October - November 
2018 

 
 $35,883  



"Live in the Light" 
1 Thessalonians 5:1-11 

 
1.     "We need to balance our healthy _______________  

about the future with the _______________ that  

God doesn't answer all the questions we ask.  

Instead of  _______________ on fuzzy details,  

we need to fix our eyes upon _______________,  

who is the Author and Perfecter of our faith."                

Chuck Swindoll 

 

2. As children of light, we are to live lives _______________  

     from those who dwell in the night. 

 

3.  We are to be _______________ and self-controlled,  

     putting on faith and love, and the hope of salvation. 

 

4. Paul urges his readers to continue to _______________   

     and build each other up with the good news of salvation  

     through faith in Jesus Christ. 

 

Announcements Today’s Service 

 

Prelude 
    Welcome and Prayer 

 

Holy, Holy, Holy #68 

Revelation Song 

 

Fellowship 
Announcements 

Prayer and Offering 
 

I Will Bless the Lord #14 

Here I Am to Worship #130 

 
Message  

 

"Live in the Light" 
 

1 Thessalonians 5:1-11 

 

I Know Whom I Have Believed #353 
 

Prayer 
 

Doxology #668 

 

 

Wes Funkhouser—Pastor 
wes@fbcsequim.com 

 

Ed Dorstad—Pastor to Senior Adults 
ed-and-jo@q.com 

 

Sharon Funkhouser— Secretary 
office@fbcsequim.com 

 

Staff  

 

 

Flowers today are in memory of 

Dorothy Dell Vulgan,  

Lorraine Ford's mother 

 
Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 

As of last Sunday we have exceeded our 
goal of $4,000 for our annual offering for 
international missions. You have given 
 $8,335.00 which will all go to missionaries! 

Please visit the International Mission Board website to 
read missionary stories, see their videos, find a place to 
serve, or note specific and timely requests for prayer.       
                                www.imb.org 

 

Ladies Bible Study 
This Thursday at 1:00pm in 
the fellowship hall we will 
begin our study together 
focusing on the God of 
Creation in Genesis with 
Jen Wilkin.  

                         Bring your Bible!  
 

Small 
Group Bible Study 

Every Sunday at 9:15 all ages are 
invited to come study God's Word 
together. For more information, 
please pick up a Bible Study flier 
in the foyer, or call Dave at 
310-748-0567 
  
Scrapbook and Crafts January 
14, 10:00am 

    Ladies bring your projects to the fellowship hall 
     

Teaching Notes 

All Welcome - Walk Aerobics 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays, 8 - 9am 
Indoor walking and fellowship - church foyer  

Adjust to your comfort level!  


